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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on the 

Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on Facebook when 

the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

 

 

August 9th – 12th Annual Chamber Golf Tournament 

 

September 6th – Lunch Wagon at Springfield Market 

 

          October- Business to Business Luncheon TBD 

 

          November 13th – Holiday Open House 
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Our Chamber Golf Tournament is coming up on Friday, August 9th! 

This event is open to the public and we have room for more golfers - 

both individuals and teams! $40/person includes golf (does not include 

a cart), evening meal and a great time!! Contact the Chamber Office 

at 723-3508 or spldchamber@newulmtel.net to sign up! 

A portion of the proceeds will go towards updating the downtown 

Christmas decorations! 
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Retail Committee will meet on 

August 13th  
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